
Year 1 - Bring in your toy to school day! 20.9.19 

As part of our topic ‘Who am I?’ we are learning about what makes us special and our likes and dislikes. 

As part of this, we are reading ‘I love you, Blue Kangaroo’ which is story focused on families and 

favourite toys. To support our learning in this, we would greatly appreciate if the children could bring 

in their favourite toy (soft, cuddly toy – not electronic) to tell us all about why they are their favourite 

toy and to support their story writing on their own favourite toy. 

We would like the toys to visit on Friday 20th September in a named bag. We promise they will be well 

looked after and will come home the same day! 

 

Many thanks 

Year 1 Team  
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